April 10th, 1924,

Dre« E. M. Eberts,.
Secretary, Nediecal Board,
lontreal General Hospital,
Hontreal,.

Dear Dr. Eberts:-

I beg to acknowledge receipt
f your letter of April 3rd informing me that
Dre. Campbell Howard of Iowa State University has
been nominated ag g Physician to the Hospital.

I shall have pleasure in
bringing Dr. Howard's name before the Electoral
Board as soon as I receive Dr. Finley's resignation.
Hay I suggest that you ask Dr. Finley when he is
notifying me of his resignation to state at the same
time that he is resigning from his position at the
Hospital, ;

Yours faithfully,

Principal.




